STATE OF DELAWARE
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY

OFFICE OF ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGE CONTROL COMMISSIONER
CARVEL STATE OFFICE BUILDING
820 NORTH FRENCH STREET
WILMINGTON, DELAWARE 19801 TELEPHONE: (302) 5775-ABC (222)
Fax: (302) 577-3204

June 29, 2007

Dear Concerned Citizen:

The Commissioner will hold a Public Protest Hearing on July 31, 2007, at
the Carvel State Office Building,820 N. French Street,3" Floor Conference
Room, Wilmington, DE 19801, at 6:00P.M. This hearing is being held for
the purpose of reviewing the protested application of: S.M.C. Pub, Inc. t/a
Murph’s Irish Pub, 1705-1705A Marsh Road, Wilmington, DE 19803, who
has applied for a change of location from 1705 Marsh Road, Wilmington, DE
19803 to 401 Philadelphia Pike, Penny Hill Shopping Center, Wilmington,
DE 19809.

You may appear and testify, if you wish, and counsel may represent you.
The Commissioner will also consider the testimony of others that would like
to testify. Testimony will be considered whether submitted individually or
through a spokesperson. Please be advised, however, that repetitious
testimony will be discouraged.

Sincerely,
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John H. Cordrey
Commissioner
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